
 

January 21, 2021 

 

Mr. President and Members of Council, 

On the January 26, 2021 agenda there will be Ordinance 2021-01, which approves the editing and 

inclusion of certain Ordinances and Resolutions.  This updates all of the laws passed in the first 

half of 2020.  This has been delayed due to the extensive Charter Amendments and a new 

procedure implemented by me requiring the Law Director to review what we receive from 

American Legal before requesting your approval and before printing.  We are now sending the last 

half of 2020 to American Legal to review.  They have already updated the codified laws via online, 

so Council’s prompt approval is necessary.  This is the reason why I am requesting that you pass 

this on first reading.  If you have any questions, please call me or your Clerk. 

 

Thank you, 

Lisa Carey Dean, Director of Law 

 

 

 


